

MEMORANDUM

Date:

September 14, 2023

To:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

From:

Albert P. Childress

City Manager

Subject:

Lower Keys Medical Center

I am requesting that David Clay, Lower Keys Medical Center Chief Executive Officer, be placed on the agenda of the September 14, 2023, City Commission meeting, under the Presentations portion of the meeting. The item to be presented is the status of Key West's Healthcare System following the closure of the Cancer Center and reports of doctors leaving Key West.